
NEWPORT CITY ELEMENTARY  

School Board 

WARNING 

Schedule Change 

 

 

The Newport City Elementary School Board  
has changed the schedule of the February meetings. 

 
The board will only meet on  

Monday, February 26, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 
This will be the Informational Budget Meeting  

and the regular monthly board meeting. 
 

The Newport City School Board will  
not meet on February 5th, 19th or 28th.  

 
 

 


